
 N A T I O N A L  E L E C T R I C A L  C O N T R A C T O R S  A S S O C I A T I O N   

In an effort to cut down on the number of communications we are sending to you, as we know everyone is receiving  
an abundance of information, we have opted to send a number of pertinent pieces of information in one bundle.  

We will be doing this every afternoon as long as there is information that needs to be passed along. 

For any questions or concerns, please contact Tim Gauthier, Executive Manager at tim@orecolneca.org.  

All COVID-19 related information is available at https://www.orecolneca.org/ 

 

 
Stay at Home Order Following DOL Temporary Regulations- FFCRA 

Since the most recent “NECA Fact Sheet: Families First Coronavirus Response Act FAQ,” prepared on Wednesday, April 
1, 2020, the Department of Labor (DOL) promulgated temporary regulations applicable to the Families First 
Coronavirus Response Act (FFCRA) through December 1, 2020. Click here to read more. 

BDS Update– Permit Intake and Plan Review 

Walk-in services to the Development Services Center have been temporarily suspended in compliance with Governor 
Brown’s Executive Order. Permit intake and plan review are proceeding, but with some limitations that are outlined 
further in this service update. Click here to read more. 

 

 

https://www.orecolneca.org/
https://www.orecolneca.org/assets/docs/Stay%20at%20Home%20Order%20Following%20DOL%20Temporary%20Regulations-%20FFCRA.pdf
https://www.orecolneca.org/assets/docs/Stay%20at%20Home%20Order%20Following%20DOL%20Temporary%20Regulations-%20FFCRA.pdf
https://www.orecolneca.org/assets/docs/BDS%20Update%20for%20Week%20of%20April%206%2C%202020%20.pdf
https://www.orecolneca.org/assets/docs/BDS%20Update%20for%20Week%20of%20April%206%2C%202020%20.pdf

